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Fiona Milligan

From: Fiona Milligan
Sent: 09 December 2022 14:50
To: Maree.Todd.msp@parliament.scot
Cc: Richard Frost; Simon Herriot 
Subject: FW: Proposal of Application Notice - Loch Toftingall Wind Farm
Attachments: Proposal of Application Notice Form Loch Toftingall Wind Farm 20221209.pdf; TOFT 

COD 10x4 Jan23.pdf; Fig 1 Loch Toftingall Site Location.pdf; Fig 2 Loch Toftingall Wind 
Farm V2.pdf

Dear Maree 
 
It’s been a while since I’ve been in touch, but I wanted to send you over this information on a new windfarm proposal in 
Caithness. 
 
Attached is a Proposal of Application Notice (PAN) and accompanying documents in respect of the proposed Loch 
Toftingall Wind Farm, located to the west of Loch of Toftingall and north of Halsary Wind Farm, submitted today to The 
Highland Council’s planning department. 
 
The draft advert attached gives the dates and times I’ve booked the two local halls for community open days and I 
would be delighted to welcome you along to either of them.  We will be launching a website at the start of the new year 
prior to the advertising of the open days, which will host all of the open day information and allow members of the 
public to feedback online if they are not able to attend in person. 
 
The surrounding Community Councils and THC Ward Members have also been notified. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Kind regards 
Fiona 
 
 
Fiona Milligan 
Communications & Stakeholder Engagement 

  
mobile: +44 (0)7825 744712 
  
www.infinergy.co.uk 
  
Head Office   
16 West Borough 
Wimborne 
Dorset  BH21 1NG 
 
Infinergy UK became part of Boralex in Summer 2022. Over the coming months, the company will be fully integrated 
into the wider Boralex organisation. We will continue as Boralex UK from early 2023 and inform you of any changes to 
our contact details in due course.  
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Fiona Milligan

From: Fiona Milligan
Sent: 09 December 2022 14:01
To: Watten Community Council; secretary@halkirkcommunitycouncil.org; 

bowercommunitycouncil@gmail.com
Cc: Richard Frost; Simon Herriot
Subject: FW: Proposal of Application Notice - Loch Toftingall Wind Farm
Attachments: Proposal of Application Notice Form Loch Toftingall Wind Farm 20221209.pdf; TOFT 

COD 10x4 Jan23.pdf; Fig 1 Loch Toftingall Site Location.pdf; Fig 2 Loch Toftingall Wind 
Farm V2.pdf

Dear Chairs 
 
As host and neighbouring Community Councils, please find attached a Proposal of Application Notice (PAN) and 
accompanying documents in respect of the proposed Loch Toftingall Wind Farm, located to the west of Loch of 
Toftingall and north of Halsary Wind Farm, submitted today to The Highland Council’s planning department. 
 
The draft advert attached gives the dates and times I’ve booked the two local halls for community open days and I look 
forward to perhaps meeting you at some point then.  We will be launching a website at the start of the new year prior 
to the advertising of the open days, which will host all of the open day information and allow members of the public to 
feedback online if they are not able to attend in person. 
 
If you have any questions in the meantime however, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Kind regards 
Fiona 
 
 
Fiona Milligan 
Communications & Stakeholder Engagement 

  
mobile: +44 (0)7825 744712 
  
www.infinergy.co.uk 
  
Head Office   
16 West Borough 
Wimborne 
Dorset  BH21 1NG 
 
Infinergy UK became part of Boralex in Summer 2022. Over the coming months, the company will be fully integrated 
into the wider Boralex organisation. We will continue as Boralex UK from early 2023 and inform you of any changes to 
our contact details in due course.  
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Fiona Milligan

From: Fiona Milligan
Sent: 06 October 2022 22:08
To: 'wattencc@gmail.com'
Cc: Richard Frost
Subject: RE: Loch of Toftingall scoping report

Dear Mr Macdonald 
 
Further to my email below, apologies it’s been rather longer than I had hoped, we’re finally looking to start consulting 
the local community on our plans for Loch of Toftingall. 
 
We will be submitting a Pre-Application Consultation Notice to the Council, which needs to indicate where we would 
host our two rounds of public consultation (we’ll also be putting all of the information online for those who might not 
yet feel able to attend in person), and I wanted to seek your view regarding the best place to host an open day. 
 
Is Watten Village Hall still in use and would it be available for the purpose? If not, is there another suitable local 
venue?  We’ll be looking at early January for the first round of open days.  The other location I’m considering is Spital 
Village Hall.  Do you feel that both locations would be favourable? 
 
If you could let me know your thoughts that would be very helpful. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards 
Fiona 
 

From: Fiona Milligan  
Sent: 31 May 2019 18:27 
To: wattencc@gmail.com 
Cc: Richard Frost <R.Frost@infinergy.co.uk> 
Subject: Loch of Toftingall scoping report 
 
Dear Mr Macdonald 
 
You will no doubt soon receive a copy of a scoping report for a potential wind development project at the Loch of 
Toftingall, just south of Spittal as a statutory consultee of the Highland Council.  I just wanted to drop you a line to say 
hello and that we’re still very much at early stages on this project.   
 
If you need any further information at this stage, please don’t hesitate to contact me but I’ll be in touch again, I imagine 
later in the year, once we have a clearer idea of what an application to the planning department might look like. 
 
Kind regards 
Fiona  
 
Fiona Milligan 
Project Manager 
  

Infinergy Ltd    
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Fiona Milligan

From: Fiona Milligan
Sent: 09 December 2022 14:46
To: raymond.bremner.cllr@highland.gov.uk; andrew.jarvie.cllr@highland.gov.uk; 

Willie.MacKay.cllr@highland.gov.uk; Jan.McEwan.cllr@highland.gov.uk
Cc: Richard Frost; Simon Herriot 
Subject: FW: Proposal of Application Notice - Loch Toftingall Wind Farm
Attachments: Proposal of Application Notice Form Loch Toftingall Wind Farm 20221209.pdf; TOFT 

COD 10x4 Jan23.pdf; Fig 1 Loch Toftingall Site Location.pdf; Fig 2 Loch Toftingall Wind 
Farm V2.pdf

Dear Members 
 
As Ward Members for Wick and East Caithness, please find attached a Proposal of Application Notice (PAN) and 
accompanying documents in respect of the proposed Loch Toftingall Wind Farm, located to the west of Loch of 
Toftingall and north of Halsary Wind Farm, submitted today to The Highland Council’s planning department. 
 
The draft advert attached gives the dates and times I’ve booked the two local halls for community open days and I 
would be delighted to welcome you along to either of them.  We will be launching a website at the start of the new year 
prior to the advertising of the open days, which will host all of the open day information and allow members of the 
public to feedback online if they are not able to attend in person. 
 
If you have any questions in the meantime however, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Kind regards 
Fiona 
 
 
Fiona Milligan 
Communications & Stakeholder Engagement 

  
mobile: +44 (0)7825 744712 
  
www.infinergy.co.uk 
  
Head Office   
16 West Borough 
Wimborne 
Dorset  BH21 1NG 
 
Infinergy UK became part of Boralex in Summer 2022. Over the coming months, the company will be fully integrated 
into the wider Boralex organisation. We will continue as Boralex UK from early 2023 and inform you of any changes to 
our contact details in due course.  
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Fiona Milligan

From: Fiona Milligan
Sent: 09 December 2022 15:04
To: jamie.stone.mp@parliament.uk
Cc: Richard Frost; Simon Herriot
Subject: FW: Proposal of Application Notice - Loch Toftingall Wind Farm
Attachments: Proposal of Application Notice Form Loch Toftingall Wind Farm 20221209.pdf; TOFT 

COD 10x4 Jan23.pdf; Fig 1 Loch Toftingall Site Location.pdf; Fig 2 Loch Toftingall Wind 
Farm V2.pdf

Dear Jamie 
 
You may already be aware of Infinergy as the developer of the Limekiln Wind Farm and Extension at Reay, and I wanted 
to send you over some information on a new windfarm proposal that we are looking to progress in Caithness, as we 
move forward in our transition to becoming fully part of Boralex Inc. 
 
Attached is a Proposal of Application Notice (PAN) and accompanying documents in respect of the proposed Loch 
Toftingall Wind Farm, located to the west of Loch of Toftingall and north of Halsary Wind Farm, submitted today to The 
Highland Council’s planning department. 
 
The draft advert attached gives the dates and times I’ve booked the two local halls for community open days and I 
would be delighted to welcome you along to either of them, if you happened to be in the constituency at the time.  We 
will be launching a website at the start of the new year prior to the advertising of the open days, which will host all of 
the open day information and allow people to feedback online if they are not able to attend in person. 
 
The surrounding Community Councils and THC Ward Members have also been notified as well as Maree Todd as local 
MSP. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Kind regards 
Fiona 
 
 
Fiona Milligan 
Communications & Stakeholder Engagement 

  
mobile: +44 (0)7825 744712 
  
www.infinergy.co.uk 
  
Head Office   
16 West Borough 
Wimborne 
Dorset  BH21 1NG 
 


